

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

SCPN Year 3/4 Trip Payments

4th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following on from last term, we organised for the children to have an immersive India day for which we asked for a £5 contribution to provide the children first hand experiences and to enhance the topic they had been learning.

Also, Year 4 parents/carers have been asked to contribute £6 towards swimming lessons (£1 per session) which is teaching the children life-saving skills especially with living so close to the sea.

Unfortunately, we have not reached the 75% contribution for either of these experiences. As this is the case, future opportunities like these for the children are under review. We kindly ask for your contributions to be paid through Scopay as soon as possible so we can attempt to plan future experiences.

There is a section on every child's Scopay account called General Pre-payment and this can be used to put a few pounds away per week/month to save for any future trips/experiences. For any questions or help with Scopay, please call the office where the staff will be happy to help you with the payment plan system if needed.

We are currently learning about the Titanic and had planned a trip to Sea City Museum, Southampton, however, this can no longer take place due to the lack of payments from last term; if you are able to take your child/children in your own time that would be amazing.

Finally, we would like to say how proud we are of all the children and their learning last term and thank our Sharpie families for your continual support.

Yours sincerely

Year 3/4 Team.

alieu.









